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Comments: My name is Michelle Fort. I have been an outdoor enthusiast enjoying the Willamette national Forest

for 14 years. I am also a mother, a teacher and I enjoy hiking and camping. Please accept this comment on the

draft EIS for the proposed Northwest force plan amendment. These courses are important to me because my

family and I enjoy the fresh air and the forest and living in such a healthy environment. I am concerned that the

forest services proposed amendment to the plan protection for all regions, forest, clean water, and wildlife

habitat. If these changes with double or even triple logging levels across our Public Mature, and Olga trees to

class and sideline protection files assistance depend on. I support some elements of the amendment that include

beneficial, fire approach and support of indigenous, cultural burning for service should retain all of the tribal

inclusion components that are in alternatively, but a couple of them from the poor management components that

increase the age of trees and poor that can be locked. Preserving biodiversity is wildlife habitat across the region

should be a core principle of the moment, the other seventh been impacted by the loss in fragmentation of their

habitat, and those state and or federal, endangered species act listing deficiency. I believe we need a strong

force plan that incorporates modern science in public values, robust and honest, tribal consultation, and the

needs of future generations. Thank you for your consideration consideration. Michelle Fort in Eugene, Oregon.


